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opendoorbaptistcp@yahoo.com
Phone 505.603.2916
We praise the Lord for all who are reading this letter and have partnered with us in the
Sending Church

R e gt i Ministry. | know that over the last several months it is been trying times for many

160 Rock Street churches. With the covid-19 and all of the shutting down of businesses and in some states
Loganville, GA 30052 : . < !
Pastor Keith Everett even churches. We do appreciate your faithfulness for your support during these trying
_ Phone 770.466.8135 times , )
www.landmarkforchrist.com §i : '
Hmv@gﬂ%&%‘{rgﬁwch The beginning of the year started full blast with several projects planned and a full
SanztéOEeYUI\?l(\:/?SS;SOB schedule for the Harvest Baptist Church and the Wilderness Baptist Camp .we had
T e e eyl scheduled a spring trip to the church in Casas Grandes Mexico. But as with many others we
have had we've had to change this year schedule almost from a week-to-week basis. We
Support Address . .
aﬂ@&“’ : do thank God that we did not have to shut our services down although there was one
4”‘/}0@33 week when our governor gave an order saying it was illegal to meet in groups of over 10
MISSIONS on our church property. The Lord blessed us and he gave his favor with some of the
o Pl(t) Boéz1§051 = officials in our state , we were able to have driving services through most of that time.
G57%6?254_2818 There was not a week that went by that our church did not meet in person in some form
www.mwbm.org or fashion. We have seen many first-time visitors come and visit our services during this
EOLEV R WIVICEAN time. Also by starting a Facebook live venue we have seen many new people watching in
Chris 3/10 that way as well. Our members have been witnessing to people in the community and
Cl(i:nq[u?‘:}nie?y/gé)io finding much response as people are scared and wondering what's going to happen next .
Clay 7/26/2011 Many have questions concerning the Lord in the Bible that they did not have before. Pray
Cade 9/16/2012 that as we remain a witness in this area to see much fruit for our laborer.
Callie 7/25/2013
Cash 10/24/2014 ; S A , _
Colt 9/12/2015 The church in Casas Grandes Mexico is doing well. Mexico shut down all the services of
Case 9/12/2015 - churches for over a month but they have started having services again. We were able to

C%}Sinea;}/l%//%%i; rent the other side of the duplex for the pastor of the church. We now have the whole

INCRC AR oyelsyelolols  building for church and living quarters for the pastor and his family. This is an answer to
prayer.

Our family is doing well, the kids are continuing they're homeschooling and are seeming to
get average to above-average grades. Courtney is doing very good with the pregnancy and
we expect a baby girl to be here sometime in November. | Apologize for the lateness of
this letter but we hope that you continue to keep us in prayers as we serve the Lord
planting churches here and Northern New Mexico, the Southwest aria of the United
States, as well as across the border in the country of Mexico.

In Christ,

Chris Rogers Family



